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July 12, 2022

RE: 2022 Caledonia Charter Township Water System Improvements Project
Dear Current Resident:

Preliminary construction for the 2022 water system improvements is scheduled to begin the week
of July 11, 2022. You may see some preliminary utility location beginning prior this date.
However, heavy construction is scheduled to begin the week of July 11, 2022.

The work scheduled to be completed on your street is as follows:

Tree removal (as applicable)

Driveway removal (as applicable)

Pavement removal/milling (as applicable)

Inspection of water services to determine material (lead, galvanized, copper, etc.). Please
note that these will be inspected both at the right-of-way and at the service entrance into
the home. Per Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE)
regulations, a photo will be taken at both locations (at the main and at the residence).
Water main installation

Water service connections

Driveway replacement (as applicable)

Asphalt paving (as applicable)

Please do not park on the streets during construction as this could potentially interfere with
operations.

Additionally, please note that while access to driveways will be maintained, there will be
occasional periods where driveway and/or roadway access may not be possible. This would be
for brief periods such as while construction is occurring in front of the driveway, for concrete
placement and curing as necessary, as well as underground utility installation.

The Contractor is Glaeser-Dawes Corp. (810) 487-1560. ROWE Professional Services Company
will provide a representative of the township for the project who will be available to handle issues
of an immediate nature.

If you have any special needs or any other questions, please feel free to contact us at (810) 341-7500.
We apologize for the inconvenience, but we believe the results will improve utility performance in
this area. Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we work to complete this project.
ROWE Professional Services Company
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Kent A. Edwards, PE Armando V. Lopei Jgr., P
Senior Project Manager Senior Project Manager
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Sincerely,
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